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Purchasing Department wins TASBO award for fiscal responsibility  

The Denton ISD Purchasing Department has earned its first-ever Texas 
Association of School Business Officials (TASBO) Award of Merit for Purchasing and 
Operations, honoring its commitment to professional standards in acquiring goods and 
services.   

“This district has a long history of setting the standard for sound business 
practices as is evident by this honor and our FIRST rating,” said Dr. Scott Niven, Chief 
Financial Officer. “We will strive for excellence in all areas of business operations 
including the service to our internal and external customers moving forward.” 

       To determine award recipients, TASBO reviewed various procedures and practices 
ranging from organization, policies, contract operations, staff training and certification 
to technology use, communication and management of cooperative programs. 

       The Award of Merit for Purchasing Operations recognizes the achievements of 
educational organizations in implementing best practices in the area of purchasing. The 
honorees demonstrate professional purchasing operations and share their best practices 
in policies and procedures with colleagues throughout the state.  

The award was presented at the TASBO Annual Conference in San Antonio in 
March. 

 

       

 


